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We may have only been in school four days but it certainly was 
a busy four days! 
 

We’ve been practising our numbers in Maths and accessed some 
super Maths games on Top Marks website.  It’s worth a look!  
 

Forest School is proving very popular with the children!  This 
week, Mr Smith gave them a turn on the rope swing, they 
hunted for bugs and checked up on the hedgehog house the 
older children had previously made. They had great fun in the 
so-called ‘volcano!’  What’s on the agenda for next week? We’ll 
have to wait and see! 
 
We had a pair of black jogging bottoms left after last week’s 
Forest School session. They’re age 3-4 from Matalan (from a 
pack of three) – sadly there wasn’t a name in them. If you’re 
missing a pair, let us know.   
 
Please could we ask you check that all your uniform is clearly 
named, it really does help us to help you. Thank you. 😊  
 
 

We’re so proud of how well the Reception children are doing 
with their Phonics, their confidence is really coming along and 
to see them working more independently is just fabulous – well 
done Reception. 
 
We also have to acknowledge how enthusiastic the Nursery 
children are when learning the sounds and actions.  They will 
certainly have a flying start when it comes to their Reception 
work. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the sunshine! 
Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 


